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The Environmental Assessment (Scotland) Act 2005  
 
 
The Cairngorms National Park Authority has determined, in consultation with the 
Scottish Environment Protection Agency, Scottish Natural Heritage and Historic 
Scotland, that a strategic environmental assessment is not required for the 
landscape toolkit.   
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